
 
 

ARCHDIOCESE OF ST. LOUIS                                                     OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARDINAL RIGALI CENTER  

20 ARCHBISHOP MAY DRIVE  

ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63119 

P) 314.792.7841 

F) 314.792.7842  

ARCHSTL.ORG 

 

 

 

May 14, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

 

A well formed Catholic is a well informed Catholic. 

 

Each year the Archdiocese of St. Louis provides people with the information to lead them to an 

encounter with the Lord by promoting the faith through radio advertisements, billboards and 

digital advertising, along with support of parishes, schools, and ministries.  

 

Your support of the Catholic Communications Campaign will help the church’s efforts to spread 

the truth over all modern communications platforms, and will assist parishes like Ste. Genevieve 

to spread the Truth through Mass to the home bound.  

 

I ask you to prayerfully consider furthering Christ’s saving message with a donation to the 

Catholic Communications Campaign the weekend of May 19-20. With your generosity we 

can make the Church’s communication efforts more vibrant as we help others encounter Jesus 

Christ and His Church. I invite you to visit www.archstl.org/ccc to get involved in spreading the 

Truth, through giving your email address, donating and following the archdiocese on social 

media.  

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
Most Reverend Robert J. Carlson 

Archbishop of St. Louis 

http://www.archstl.org/ccc

